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Collective Worship 

In the lead up to Pentecost, we have been remembering how important it is to spread positive messages.  The 

disciples were filled with the Holy Spirit, enabling them to spread the word of Jesus to people throughout the 

world.  We have thought about how we can make each other’s lives a little better each day, just by sharing a 

kind word. 

 

Year 5 – Moving Up to Secondary School September 2020 

If you were unable to attend the meeting last night regarding the Secondary Transfer Test, the pack has been 

sent home via your child today (enveloped).  The PowerPoint presentation is also available on the home page of 

the school website (links and downloads).  If you wish to withdraw your child from the testing process, please 

email finance@wendoverjunior.co.uk before the end of term as we are obliged to inform the local authority. 

 

PE Kits  

Please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school every day – a number of children have been without kit 

this week.  It also helps everyone enormously if all items are clearly named so that lost property can be returned 

to the correct child. 

 

Sports News 

• Congratulations to our Y4 tennis team who came 1st in this week’s inter-school competition!  Special mention 

must go to Freya, 4C, who played all the girls’ games as her team-mate was off sick – a real demonstration of 

resilience! 

• Congratulations also to Daniel F and Thomas D (Y6), Emile JVR and George G (Y5) who have gained places in 

the Bucks County U10/U11 cricket squads following a rigorous selection process – well done boys!   

• Year 6 took part in an inter-house swimming gala before half term.  Congratulations to Haddington House 

children who came 1st, with Boddington a close 2nd; Coombe took 3rd place and Bacombe were 4th.   

 

Reminders 

Y5 Ashmolean trip – consent/payment now overdue for next week’s trip; please visit ParentPay today! 

 

Diary Dates 

10-14 June Y6 residential trip 

12 June Y5 tennis competition 

13 June Y5 to Ashmolean Museum 

17 June 6W/6J transition sessions, Youth Centre 

18 June Y5/6 cricket competition 

19 June 6S transition session, Youth Centre 

24 June District athletics, Stoke Mandeville Stadium, 4-8pm 

25 June Sports day, 9am-12noon 

28 June MUFTI day – bring a bottle/confectionery for PTA Strawberry Fayre 

29 June PTA Strawberry Fayre, 12-3pm 

1 July Eagle Heights (birds of prey) visit Y6 

2&3 July Y6 transition days 

2 July Whole school ‘Move Up’ day 

8-10 July 4W/4C residential trip (Shortenills) 

10-12 July 4J/4S residential trip (Shortenills) 

17&18 July Y6 production – ‘Shakespeare Rocks!’, 6pm 

22 July Y6 leavers’ service, St Mary’s, 9.30am 



 

23 July Y3/4/5 EOY awards, 9am (invitation only) 

24 July School closes at 1.15pm for summer holidays 

2&3 September INSET days 

4 September Autumn term begins, 8.40am 

 

 

 

PTA NEWS 
 

Strawberry Fayre, Saturday 29 June, 12-3pm 

 

If your child has not brought home a book of raffle tickets, spares are available from the school 

office and will also be on sale in the parents’ waiting area at 3.30pm every Friday leading up to 

the event.  Over 50 fantastic prizes have already been donated (see below). 

 

We would also welcome more volunteers to man stalls and activities on the day.  If you are planning to come 

along to the Fayre and would be willing to help out, please speak to a member of the PTA or contact us via the 

school office. 

 

 

 


